
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROLBOARD

December 1, 1994

AMERICANWASTEPROCESSING, LTD.,)

Petitioner,
PCB 91—38

V. ) (Permit Appeal)

ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL )
PROTECTIONAGENCY, )

)
Respondent.

ORDEROF THE BOARD (by E. Dunham):

On November 18, 1994, American Waste Processing and the
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (Agency) filed a joint
status report in response to the Board order of October 20, 1994.
Petitioner has provided the Board with an open waiver of the
decision deadline in this matter.

The parties report that the Agency is presently reviewing
whether to issue a draft permit. However, due to the Agency
workload, if a draft permit is issued, it would not be until at
least January of 1995. The parties request that the Board
continue to defer consideration of the record until the Agency
has completed its review and made a determination on whether to
issue a draft permit.

The Board will continue to defer review of this matter. The
Board directs the parties to file status reports or a joint
status report on or before January 31, 1995.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

I, Dorothy M. Gunn, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control
Board, hereby certify that the above order was adopted on the

/~2~4 day of ~ , 1994, by a vote of
/ -7—c)

Dorothy M. inn, Clerk
Illinois Pq~X1ution Control Board


